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CCHS VEX Robotics Tournament – November 5, 2016 
 

On Saturday, we hosted the first VEX Robotics Tournament for DCSS. Thirty-eight teams showed up from our 

sister schools in Dekalb County as well as other systems in the metro area. The competition was fierce on the 

field; however, all participants remained positive. Teams demonstrated excellent “coopertition” by helping 

each other improve their mechanisms, programming skills, and game strategy throughout the day. 

 

Many thanks for the volunteers that make such an event possible. 

We had members of the CTAE Advisory Board, the North Atlanta 

Rotary Club, teachers, & parents from CCHS filling the roles of 

judges, referees, scorekeepers & others. Our JROTC Color Guard 

presented our flag and pledge with poise & professionalism. Special 

thanks to Mrs. Lennard, Mrs. 

Nesbit, and Mr. Jones for 

stepping up and answering our 

call for help at the 9th hour. 

 

And of course, our core 

parent volunteers; Mrs. 

Sims, Mr. Spencer, Mrs.      

              Hubbard, Mr. Copenhaver, & 

Mr. & Mrs. Richardson. Without the countless hours 

they put into the planning, organization, and implementation, the event 

would not have been such a huge success. 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

              Click HERE for more on VEX. 

http://www.vexrobotics.com/vexedr/competition/competition-resources
http://www.chambleehs.dekalb.k12.ga.us/Default.aspx

